
 

Dear NDF member, 

Many thanks to all of you who replied to our last email about the future of the O2 

Centre on Finchley Road and The Alliance pub on Mill Lane. 

We're writing to let you know about some further opportunities to engage with the 

O2 consultation by its owners Landsec, and to highlight the importance of applying 

for a postal vote in the May elections here in London. 

  

O2 Centre 

Landsec are hosting two webinars planned to give residents more information 

about the plans, being held on Tuesday 26th January and Thursday 

28th January, both at 6.30pm. Book here.  

Landsec have also agreed to take part in an online meeting which we hope to 

combine with our AGM. The meeting about the O2 will probably held in conjunction 

with at least one other local organisation. We'll let you know when we have more 

details. Landsec's on-line consultation is still open until the end of January. 

  

Postal voting 

The Covid pandemic is creating various challenges for this May’s elections for 

London’s Mayor and Assembly. Camden Council are sending postal vote 

applications to every household so that it is easier and safer for all of us to vote 

by post rather than go to the polling station. You won't get one of these mailings if 

you have a postal vote already. Make sure you don't throw the letter away thinking 

it's junk mail!  

 

 

 

 

https://ndpwesthampstead.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7e540fb73fe319886ecd33ad8&id=c8a9baf792&e=c7c56fb97e
https://ndpwesthampstead.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7e540fb73fe319886ecd33ad8&id=51b25c8864&e=c7c56fb97e

